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Licensing Section,
Cammarthenshire County Council,
3 Spilman Street,

Carmarthen,

SA31 1LE

Dear Sir/fMadam,

Re: Temporary Event Notice application for the United Counties Showground,
Nant Y Cl, Llysonnen Road, Carmarthen, SA33 5DR

Further to receiving the above Temporary Event Notice (TEN) application, which is
for an event to be held on the 27th to the 28% of October 2017, may | make the
following observations.

Whilst considering the details of the application the Environmental Health Section
would like to object to the application due to the fact that we believe that the Public
Nuisance and Public Safety objective will not be met due to the following reasons

- The applicant Is seeking to provide the Supply of Alcohol, Regulated
Entertainment and Late Night Refreshment from 18:00 until 04:00.

- Previous events held at the above premises over similar hours have resulted
in a number of noise related complaints being received from members of the
public.

- Public Saftey concerns from events held at this location previously.

- Insufficient information provided by the applicant to demonstrate how the
event will not undermine both Public Safety and Public Nuisance objectives of
the Licensing Act.

| would invite the applicant to submit an Event Management Plan (EMP) for the
attention of the Environmental Health Sectlon. The EMP should outline what
appropriate control measures the applicant intends putting in place to ensure that the
event does not undermine the Public Nuisance and Public Safety objectives of the
Licensing Act.

Rabin Staines BA (Hons.), MA, MCIH

Pannaeth Tal & Diogelu’r Cyhoadd Head of Housing & Public Protection o Ty
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Should the content of the EMP be sufficient to alleviate the above concerns, then the
Environmental Health Section may reconsider its objection to the issulng of the TEN.

Yours Falthfully

Mr A W Morgan
Environmental Healgh Practitioner
Environmental Health and Licensing Section



